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Lip Sync Video Debuts Today 
 

The Yakima Police Department's long-awaited response to a lip sync video challenge debuts 
today, Monday, August 13th. 
 
The Police Department's video features the Journey song "Don't Stop Believin" and was 
produced over a 3-week period with support from the City's Community Relations Office. Other 
City staff, such as firefighters, also participated as did the public during filming at a Downtown 
Summer Nights event. 
 
Click https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kgwsa8JInUY to watch the video on the City of 
Yakima's YouTube channel. 
 
The lip sync video will also be presented during the Yakima City Council's regular meeting on 
Tuesday, August 21st. 
 
 


